
 

 

Jill Labreche 
5 Forest Lane 
Corbeil, Ont. 
(416)735-1995 
jill.labreche@gmail.com 

1st February 2021 

 ​Monica Hawkins 

Clerk 
Municipality of East Ferris 
390 Hwy 94 
Corbeil, Ont. 
P0H 1K0 

Dear Ms. Hawkins, 

    ​Re: Special Council Meeting February 4th   

I wish to submit the following questions for discussion at the meeting with the 
Ministry of Natural Resources Land Claims and Treaties Division concerning 
the Algonquin Land Claim.  

My questions are as follows: 

● The current proposal is to build a 137 acre subdivision on Parcel 302B, 
which consists entirely of granite, one of the hardest rock types on the 
planet! How will water be drawn for the subdivision and, in the absence 
of a sewer system, how will effluent be disposed of? 

● As mentioned in my previous letter dated November 2020, a copy of 
which is at the East Ferris office, parcel 302B comprises the entirety of 
Forest Lane which six property owners must use to access their homes 
and cottages. They also must seek right-of-way over my property to 
access their homes. Are you able to put a stop to scouts, working on 
behalf of the Algonquins, from seeking to pressure me into selling my 
property? 

● How much money are the Algonquins willing to put into rehabilitating 
inhospitable land into hospitable land even though there is no access 
to Trout Lake? 

● What is the real reason for the Algonquins to claim Parcel 302B? 
● Do you foresee any possible future conflict between the current 

lakefront property owners and the Algonquins? 

 



 

 

Sincerely, 

Jill Labreche 


